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Circular 0174 

                                                             22 October 2021 

 

     Dear Residents, 

     

     PLANED PROGRAM FOR PAINTING OF HOUSES. 

 

Please find below the planned painting program for houses. 

We anticipate to start on the 2nd of November 2021.  Work will stop on the 15th of December and 

Will resume on the 10th of January 2022 to accommodate the “builders break”. 

 

This is off course just a planned program and might change as we go along, but it should give 

you a fairly good indication of when you can expect your unit to be painted. 

      

 
 
Warm Regard 

 
Wilma Swart 

Village Manager 
 
 

Section: 1 Units No. of Units Section: 2 Units No. of Units

1 to 7 7 75 to 77 3

61 to 64 4

78 to 83 6

17 3

Section: 3 Units No. of Units Section: 4 Units No. of Units

65 to 70 6 38 to 55 18

71 to 74 4 32 to 37 6

56 to 60 8 8 to 15 8

18 32

Section: 5 Units No. of Units Section: 6 Units No. of Units

16 to 31 16 97 to 106 9

84 to 90 7 107 to 122 16

91 to 96 6 123 to 130 8

29 33

2 November - 3 December 6 December - 15 December

10 January - 4 February 2022 7 February - 4 March 2022

7 March to 4 April 2022 5 April - 13 May 2022


